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Virgin Australia Trade Release

Effective from 23 April 2025, Virgin Australia would like to advise that we are

making changes to our domestic and international short haul Economy Lite

Fare Brand availability on Virgin Australia operated services. 

We are therefore advising you to ticket any existing bookings by 23:59 (AEST) 22

April 2025 to maintain the existing fare levels, as your Global Distribution

System will be updated with new fares from 23 April 2025.

For more information regarding the ticketing of any existing bookings, please

contact the Virgin Australia Industry Support Team on 13 67 37. 
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Please add businessflyer@e.virginaustralia.com to your address book.

This message is being sent to you by Virgin Australia Airlines Pty Ltd ABN 36 090 670 965 of 275 Grey
Street, South Brisbane, Queensland 4101 Australia. You have received this message because you are a
contact of a Virgin Australia Business Flyer member and are subscribed to Virgin Australia Business

Flyer program news and updates communications.

If you no longer wish to receive Virgin Australia Business Flyer program news and updates
communications from Virgin Australia Business Flyer, please click here to unsubscribe. To view a full
list of the types of communications you are currently subscribed to or to manage your subscription

preferences, log in to your Virgin Australia Business Flyer account and go to Account > My
Preferences. Please do not reply to this email.

https://www.virginaustralia.com/au/en/fly-for-business/business-flyer/
https://www.virginaustralia.com/au/en/help/contact-us/
https://www.virginaustralia.com/au/en/about-us/policies/privacy/
mailto:businessflyer@e.virginaustralia.com
http://example.com/
http://example.com/

